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GOVERNOR

1205 PENDLETON STREET
COLUMBIA 29201

November 6, 2015

Mr. Jeff Hardwick
225 Kingston Street
Conway, South Carolina 29526

Dear Mr. Hardwick,

I certainly appreciate your kind letter and am glad to hear that you were pleased with the
assistance you received from Wanda and Tammy with the Department of Revenue office in
Myrtle Beach. We have wonderful people of service in our great state. Thank you for
acknowledging their time and commitment to the people of South Carolina. God bless.

cc: Mr. Rick Reames III, Executive Director
South Carolina Department of Revenue
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